
 
TWO’S NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2024 
Dear Parents, 

 Happy spring everyone! We are heading into March with some BEAUTIFUL weather! We 

are asking all parents to help us out by checking your kids boxes and making sure they have 

appropriate clothing for the weather (shorts and t-shirts, maybe a long sleeve and pants for the 

cooler days, and a light jacket for the mornings or afternoon when its chilly).  Thank you for 

your help! 

Also, we will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day AND Easter this month, so I hope you are 

ready! For St. Patrick’s Day, we will be wearing GREEN on Friday March 15! We will also spend 

the week talking about the color green AND having some green snacks! Easter will be early this 

year on March 31, so we will be celebrating the week before (more information to come). 

We will be getting 2 new friends this month, Casey and Nyla! Since most schools will 

probably be closed for Spring break and we have plenty of parents who are teachers, please let 

us know in advance if they will still be coming during that time.  

We will be continuing to work on our manners, shapes, and colors this month! Our 

classroom curriculum is always posted on our door if you would like to see what we are 

learning, and feel free to ask any questions! We also have goals for all of our kids, including 

toilet learning, language skills, and classroom rules! 

Reminders: 

• We are in need of extra helpful supplies for our classroom (Kleenex, wipes, batteries, 

etc…) 

• Snack money- $2.00 a month and $2 for the Party 

• Bring a spare jacket for outside time please! 

Thanks, 

Mrs. Jessica  

Mrs. Sharice 

Mrs. Kiara 

 



 


